
Why I am a good fit for my dream private school- Meriden 

My personal values align with those of the school, Meriden, as I 
am a supportive peer, a good role model, honest and trustworthy, 
and always open to a challenge. I have a servant’s heart, and I 
am always willing to offer assistance when needed. I have taken 
part in many fundraisers at my school as well as presented my 
ideas for school improvements and new activities that can be 
held. For example, I presented my idea of creating Christmas 
cards for sick children in hospitals, which got accepted, and now 
Christmas cards have been sent all the way to Chicago in time for 
Christmas. I also donate to many organizations such as The 
Salvation Army, Vinnies, and UNICEF in order to 

 help children and families who are less fortunate than me. 

I have also been part of extracurricular teams, which are valued at 
Meriden. I have been part of the IPSHA debating team, school 
choir, and IPSHA netball team. I have also participated in 
academic assessments such as Maths Olympiad, in which I got in 
the top 25%, and ICAS, in which I received the highest scores in 
the grade. My communication skills are also strong, which is 
another skill that is valued at Meriden. As previously stated, I 
competed on the IPSHA debating team and was chosen to 
represent my school at the IPSHA Gala Day. I also received a 
semi-finalist award in public speaking. 

Leadership is highly regarded at Meriden, and I think I will be a 
good fit. I have been elected this year as the 2023 Junior School 
Prefect. I am also a classroom monitor, where I help the teacher 
with marking, stamping, and sorting out classroom supplies. I 
have been elected in previous years as class captain and vice-
captain, and I had the great pleasure of assisting teachers and 
students. 

That’s a proficient response very well executed and concise around the matter yet 

detailed.  



That’s great to know about your potential and capabilities and the input you are willing to 

serve. You did an outstanding job. 

Keep up the great work! 
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